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In February 2020, we received simultaneous orders for five units of ULTY-V plus for supercritical 

(ultra-supercritical) variable-pressure once-through boilers for overseas. 

 

 

The total sales of ULTY-V plus for supercritical (ultra-supercritical) variable-pressure once-through 

boilers have now reached six units overseas and two units in Japan, and we are still receiving many 

inquiries from both domestic and foreign customers. 

 

 

Recently, there has been much interest in the development of technology with AI as well as ULTY’s 

technology, and also inquiries about technology exchange and energy-saving development. 

 

 

We will continue to listen to our customers’ voices and strive to create products that meet their 

needs. 

 

 

 


